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    HB2002                                                                                                                                                                                

       This is a very very dangerous bill. Giving minors the ability to make decisions on 

abortion, drug treatment, and gender transition without parental notice is a recipe for 

disaster and a slap in the face to parents. Minors are not old enough to make these 

permanent life changing decisions when they are in a stressful situation. That's why 

they, have parents to give them guidance and to look after their well being. This bill is 

a prime example of the erosion of the family unit, which happens to be the core of a 

healthy society.        

       A no vote on HB2002 is a vote for the protection of our children.                                                                               


